
How to Submit Your Comments 

U.S. Department of the Interior 

Bureau of Reclamation 

Great Plains Region 

Platte River Recovery Implementation Program       

Proposed First Increment Extension 

Environmental Assessment 

U.S. Postal Service to: 

Bureau of Reclamation 

Attention: Mr. Brock Merrill 

P.O. Box 950 

Torrington, WY 82240 

 

Email: platteriver@usbr.gov 

 

In Person at Scoping Meeting 

 

Comments should be submitted by November 2, 2017. 
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